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Indianapolis Law Firm Barnes & Thornburg Adds
Southfield Office
July 18, 2019

The announcement of the firm’s new metro Detroit office in Southfield,
Michigan, garnered articles on July 18, “Indianapolis law firm Barnes &
Thornburg adds Southfield office” in Crain’s Detroit Business and “GR
attorney to oversee Barnes & Thornburg’s new Southeast Michigan office”
in MiBiz, that quoted Bob Stead of the Grand Rapids office and
mentioned Frank Mamat of the Southfield office.
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